
Toddlers  

 

 

Happy New Year! Isn’t it crazy we’re already in 2025? We ended our year off with fun holiday 
art projects such as making winter break gifts for their parents,  free painting, and  learning 

about holidays around the world and the joys of gift giving. Toddlers enjoyed outside time with 
the bit of snowfall we had, we are hoping for more in the new year so we can explore more 

outside and have fun in the snow!  Last month the toddlers enjoyed ending the year off with 
joining preschool in watching a movie in the gym! The toddlers also worked closely on their fi-
ne motor skills with various small group activities at the table such as transferring balls using 

a cup. We are so excited to start the new year off, and we hope you all had a great winter 
break! 

With the new year we are starting off January with the theme of Winter! The toddlers will get to 
enjoy playing in the snow (hopefully we get more haha), do fun science experiments with ice 
and create beautiful winter themed art such as free painting with white paint, making snow-
flakes, ect. Toddlers will also be learning new fun interactive games like red light green light 
and lights out, as well as some new group time songs. We are very excited to continue with 

our cooking activities, one recipe we will be learning is how to make yogurt bark! 

 

Important notes: 
• Check toddler bins to make sure they have needed clothing and the right sizes.  
• Continuing making sure toddlers have snow gear, we will still be going out as much as possible.  
• Check tadpoles! We always make sure to put notes in when a toddler friend is in need of diapers,  
• wipes, etc.  
• NO SCHOOL JANUARY 20th 

 

While toddlers are needing to be dressed in full snow gear with colder temperatures and snow, we will 
be working on our self help skills with dressing in snow gear! 
 

 

 


